Confidential Request Letter

February 1, 2006

Federal Communications Commission -
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to Section 0.459 of the Commission’s Rulé, we hereby reqhest confidential treatment of
information listed below:

- Block Diagram

The above materials contain proprietary information not customarily released to the public. The
public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the Applicant and provide unjustified benefits
to its competitors.

Sincerely,

2™ Engineering Dept.
Manager » ‘ '
Adress : 135, Higashinozaki, Hobara-machi, Date-shi, Fukushima 960-0695 Japan




